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Traffic restored from Lester River Road to Highway 61

[Duluth, MN]  Traffic has been restored from Lester River Road to Highway 61 on East Superior Street. The detour signs will
be removed by the end of the day on Friday, September 4.

Crews will now begin work on removing the signal system located at Highway 61/London Road which is expected to be
completed by September 11. A stop sign will remain on southbound 60th and London Road.
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